
Dear Ohio Representatives and Senators (especially my own – Rep. Tracy Richardson and Sen. Dave 
Burke), 
 
Thank you for time for hearing me out. 
 
There is a bill currently in House Committee (already passed HB6) considering a repeal. I have no idea 
why it has not been repealed yet. The two of you contemplate yourself as true leaders (either through 
military service or through business ownership). I am pleading with you to use your true leadership to 
get your majorities (or enough Democrats and Republicans) on board, and stop ignoring the will of the 
people. 
 
The people did not want this. They saw through the smokescreen of limiting good, clean air programs to 
“save” money from the bailout of nuclear and coal plants (some out of state). I have not been able to 
Google anything that shows that Indiana taxpayers had to bailout the same plant that we were being 
asked to bailout in Indiana. I do not mind making sure that the nuclear plants keep running, but with 
the amount of money that was spent by them to stop the citizen referendum to Repeal HB6, it seems to 
me that all who voted “Yes” had the wool pulled over their eyes by former House Speaker Householder, 
and now need to listen to the people and fix the bill. Those amounts could have financed a good chunk 
of the nuclear power plants without this bill. 
 
Please lead your members to repeal HB6 before the election, then work on a solution for the future. It 
is time to make a difference. 
 
Respectably submitted, 
Scott Carter 
631 Poppy Lane Marysville, OH 43040 


